Dear [Name]

My name is [name] and I'm writing to express my profound concerns about [Company Name]'s recent decision to force platforms such as Steam and Itch.io to remove legal content from their platforms and impose strict rules on future content under the threat of having their ability to process payments removed.

I believe this is an act of censorship that directly goes against the principles of free speech and free expression. As previously stated, none of the content slated for removal is illegal to own, distribute, or consume in the United States, meaning that these forced removals are a gross overreach by your firm.

These actions are also antithetical to the idea of a free market. It is not the place of an unaccountable payment processor to decide what products and services people can trade between themselves.

Doubly so because these bans will not protect children from illegal content; instead, these actions only serve to impede the creation of art and make it harder for artists to make a living, something that will only serve to undermine our culture.

Until this policy is changed, I will be making an active effort to minimize or, wherever possible, cease using your products and services.

Thank you for your time

[name]